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Joan Savage       July 24, 2009 

5953 CR 320 

Rifle, CO 81650 

 

Dear Ms. Savage: 

 

 

Attached is a letter from Colorado Division of Wildlife recommending Conditions of Approval (COA) for the 

Noble Energy Inc., 18-43A (17L Pad) well permit located on your property.   The Colorado Division of Wildlife 

is making these recommendations to the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) in 

accordance with State Statutes and COGCC Rules. 

 

Please look the recommendations over; there is a signature block at the bottom of the COA page.  Please sign 

(agree with or disagree with) the COAs and return it to us.  The address is: 

Colorado Division of Wildlife 

NW Region Service Center                                                      

711 Independent Ave. 

Grand Junction, CO 81505 
 

If you want to sign the letter, scan and convert it to a pdf and return it by email that is fine also.  We are looking at 

a deadline of July 28, 2009 for a return document. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation with this permit. 

 

Michael Warren 

Land Use Specialist 

Colorado Division of Wildlife 

711 Independent Ave. 

Grand Junction, CO 81505 

(970) 255-6180 phone 

(970) 255-6111 fax 
Michael.Warren@state.co.us 
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